Report of the Webmaster June 27-29, 2024 Lyle Workman, Webmaster

Madame President,

I hope that you have been happy with the Auxiliary website. I welcome your, and the membership's, suggestions and comments. If there is anything you feel needs to be added for your online convenience, your suggestions are welcome.

Please note that there are times when the site goes down due to problems at Netfirms, the hosting company. Please know that we are not always aware of these problems, but do our best to bring it up as quickly as possible.

Again, I welcome your, and the membership's, comments and suggestions, but please be aware that not all suggestions can or will be implemented.

Madame President, I took the liberty of binding your year in pictures from the website and Facebook and I hope you will spend many years of enjoyment looking back on these memories.